Lori E. Lightfoot Department of Police - City of Chicago David O. Brown
Mayor 3510 S. Michigan Avenue + Chicago, [llinois 60653 Superintendent of Police

04/25/2022

ella fassler
MuckRock News DEPT MR 127903 411A Highland Ave
Somerville MA 02144-2516

RE: FOIA REQUEST of April 25, 2022, Reference # P744006-042522

Dear ella:

The Chicago Police Department is in receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request. On April 25,
2022, the following request was received.

To Whom It May Concern: Pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act., I hereby request the
following records. In accordance with the Illinois Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140), I am

requesting access to the following records: All communications, including emails and attachments, between
your agency and people associated with New Life Centers (https://newlifecenters.org/en/) between March 29,
2021 and April 25, 2021. To complete this search, you can search for email addresses that end in
@newlifecenters.org. In the unlikely event that you claim any portion of the above public records to be exempt
Sfrom disclosure under 5 ILCS 140, in writing please (i) identify which portion or portions you claim are
exempt and the statutory provision or provisions you contend apply; (ii) set forth the reasons for your
conclusion that such portion or portions are exempt; and (iii) release the remainder of such records for
inspection and copying, redacting only the portion or portions you claim are exempt. Please note that the
statute does not allow your agency to withhold documents in their entirety if only parts of the records may be
exempt. The requested documents will be made available to the general public, and this request is not being
made for commercial purposes. In the event that there are fees, I would be grateful if you would inform me of
the total charges in advance of fulfilling my request. I would prefer the request filled electronically, by e-mail
attachment if available or CD-ROM if not. Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this
matter. I look forward to receiving your response to this request within 5 business days, as the statute requires.
Sincerely, ella fassler Upload documents directly: https://accounts.muckrock.com/accounts/login/?next=https
%3A4%2F%2Fwww.muckrock.com%2Faccounts%2Flogin%2F%3Fnext%3D%252Faccounts

%252Fagency login%252Fchicago-police-department-503%252Fnew-life-centers-communications-
127903%252F%253F &url_auth_token=AAAjxuBSXdU0z39X5mRZF6 ffYE

%3A1InjCV8%3ASn283J8CMT cNrVnSQUKkI180wyAs6BLej2UoysKQS5Lg



Under the Freedom of Information Act, a public body may extend the time to respond to a FOIA request by up
to 5 business days for a limited number of reasons. 5 ILCS 140/3(e). We are extending the time to respond to
your request by 5 business days for the following reason(s):

If you have any questions, please contact our office at 312-745-5308 or at the following address:

Chicago Police Department

Attention: Freedom of Information Officer
Office of Legal Affairs, Unit 114

3510 S. Michigan Ave.

Chicago, IL 60653

Sincerely,
New Police Request

Freedom of Information Officer
Chicago Police Department
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